
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

 

Message from the Office 

 

School library and reading books 

 

We have lots of outstanding books from our school 

library and reading books and our stocks are now 

getting low.  Please can you check if you have any at 

home and return them to school after half term. 

 

Can you knit? 

 

 Class one are trying to find someone who could make 5 

knitted or crocheted hot cross buns for them.  If you are 

able to help with this, please could you let Mrs. 

Goddard know. 
 

 
 

Punctuality 

We have started to see an improvement this week, with 

a decrease in the number of children arriving late. 

Please note, after the half term, if your child arrives 

late, you will need to pop into the office to sign them 

in, so that we can keep track of the time that they 

arrived.  

Dates: 

 

Friday 10th February   School closes for half term 

Monday 20th February   School opens after half term 

Thursday 2nd March   World Book Day 

Thursday 9th March   Class 3 skipping competition 

 
 

10th  February 2023 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

PSHE 
For the last 6 weeks, classes 2 and 3 have been working 
with Jack, from Leeds United Foundation, to learn 
about how to keep themselves healthy. For their final 
workshop, we were invited to the stadium to learn 
about making healthy wraps. We were delighted to 
find out that the children would also be given a 
stadium tour during our visit. This was a fantastic 
experience and some children even got to sit in the 
manager’s chair in the press conference room. 

 
World Book Day 
World Book Day is Thursday 2nd March. Children can 
come in non-uniform, in exchange for £1 for school 
funds. Once again, we are not asking children to come 
in character fancy dress, so that families do not have 
to spend a lot of money on costumes. In school, we will 
be running a mixed age workshop for the children, 
around the love of reading, as these were very well 
received last year.  
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Attendance this week 

 

Whole School 96.9% 

Class 1 93.3% 

Class 2 95.0% 

Class 3 98.2% 

Class 4 99.3% 

Well done to Class 4 
 

our attendance winners this week!  
 

Well done to Max 
 

for winning the attendance prize draw! 
 

 

 

Reading Record Prize Draw 

 

KS1 Bella 

KS2 Charlotte 

 

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 209 46 

Lotherton 256 39 

Parlington 213 48 

Hazlewood 264 48 
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Christian Values Award 

 
 

Class 2 

Elsie for her wonderful English and handwriting 

Teddy for his wonderful work in all lessons and for perseverance with his laces 

 

Class 3 

Charlotte for persevering to improve her handwriting and doing so in all writing 

Anna for always putting 100% effort into learning and trying hard in all subjects 

 

Class 4 

Harrison for trying really hard in maths.  He is showing good perseverance with challenging tasks 

Lottie for always giving 100% into everything she does.  Doing the right thing at the right time. 

 

Staff member of the week –  Miss Brown 

For organising our PSHE work with Leeds United and our fantastic trip.  


